
 

 

 

 

 

 

The first five weeks of this term have been super busy at Goolma Public School! 

The students enjoyed heading into Mudgee Town Hall Theatre to watch Shrek the 
performance put on by Mudgee High School students. The students enjoyed watching, 
laughing and clapping along.  

In Week 3 we celebrated Education Week and 100 Days of Learning by inviting the families 
in to watch the CLC Film Festival and enjoy a sausage sandwich and chocolate cake for 
lunch. We love having our families come in to celebrate the students learning. Towards the 
end of Week 3 Goolma Public School hosted their first Professional Learning Session with 
the Principals of Goolma PS, Cassilis PS, Ballimore PS, Mendooran CS, and Gulgong HS 
coming to our school to learn how to use and analyse data to inform teaching and learning.  

On Monday of Week 4, Sarah, Henry, Noah and Harry represented Goolma PS at Zone 
Athletics. They did their very best, showed fantastic sportsmanship and did our school 
proud. Well done!!  

This week I will be taking some personal leave and will be away from Wednesday 16th 
August – Friday 18th August (inclusive). Mrs Susan Kirkwood will be on class for the three 
days I am away.  The following Friday 25th August, I will be at Tamworth PS attending 
Professional Learning for our Decodable Readers. I hope to gain some extra teaching 
strategies to help your child/children continually progress with their reading skills.  Mrs 
Helen Gray will be on class for the day. During these times I will still have access to Class 
Dojo and emails, so feel free to send me a message if needed and I will get back to as soon 
as I can.  

Miss Bess Sanders 
Relieving Teaching Principal 

ENROLLING NOW FOR 2024 
Kindergarten students for 2024 are invited to join our Term 4 transition program.  

The program runs every Thursday in Term 4 Weeks 1-10. 

 

If you would like to organise a tour of the school, register for the transition program, or 
would like any other information please contact the school on 6374 0272 or                         

goolma-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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Dates to Remember 

22/08/23   Variety Bash at Goolma PS 

All welcome for a cuppa at 9.30-10am 

04/09/23 – 08/07/23   The Untold Story of 
Gulgong - CAPA Program 

07/09/23   Teddy Bear Picnic Wambangalang 

14/09/23   Green Day Mudgee 

22/09/23   Last Day Term 3 

       



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



Zone Athletics Carnival 

 


